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TEENS AND THE NEWS

8th and 9th graders from the LFM
answered a survey on the news.
Are students interested in the
news? Let’s find out.

To the question about where the
students get their news from, we
learnt that only a few people get it
from the newspaper. Most people
get their news from the TV and from
Social Media. Only six students out
of twenty get their news from the
Radio.

We can see that half of the students
sometimes read the news and a
quarter of the students rarely or
never watch the news. So, the
majority of students read, listen or
watch the news even if only half of
the students say they like the news.
Unfortunately, only 10.5% of the
students verify if the news are true.

We also asked if the students watch
the news alone, with their siblings
or parents. Seventy-five percent of
them watch it with their parents, half
of the students watch or read the
news alone and thirty-one percent
with their siblings.

We can see that all the student's
parents watch or read the news

As for the language the students
watch or read the news in, most of
them watch the news in Spanish,
thirty-seven and a half percent
watch the news in French,
thirty-one percent in English.
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